
September 17, 2002 
 
Honorable Mayor and Members of     Regular Meeting of 
the Hermosa Beach City Council     September 24, 2002 
 

UNDERGROUND EASEMENT TO SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA EDISON FOR 
FIBER OPTIC CABLE IN CONNECTION WITH TYCO PROJECT 

 
Recommendation:  
 

1. That the City Council approve the grant of an underground easement to Southern 
California Edison Company for installation of a fiber optic cable; and, 

2. That the City Council authorize the Mayor to execute the easement on behalf of 
the City. 

 
Background: 
 
A letter is attached from the Moote Group on behalf of Southern California Edison 
requesting grant of an easement to allow the installation of a fiber optic cable in the 
Greenbelt from generally Second Street to Herondo.  This is part of the Tyco Project and 
the cable will lead to the station to be located in Redondo Beach. 
 
The easement has been reviewed by the City Attorney and is in the appropriate form for 
the limited purpose that installation will serve.  SCE has agreed to a $500.00 fee for 
granting the easement. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Stephen R. Burrell 
City Manager 


